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ODE Procurement will start sending out CTE Revitalization Grant agreements effective immediately. The Revit Team is very excited about this, and we look forward to seeing the great work that these grants support. 

Please note the following: 
1. The release of the grant agreements is the first of several critical steps. 
1. Grant agreements must be signed and returned in order for funds to be released to EGMS. 
1. Grants valued at $150,000 and more must go through an Oregon Department of Justice (DOJ) "legal sufficiency" review. This may result in some delay for these grant agreements. The CTE Revit Team will keep folks apprised as this process evolves. 
1. Reimbursement occurs exclusively through the E-Grants Management System (EGMS). Please reach out to ode.egms@ode.oregon.gov for questions relating to the system. CTE Revitalization grants questions should be directed to ode.cterevitalization@ode.oregon.gov. 
1. Please watch for additional messaging as we roll forward with the reimbursement process. 

Thank you.
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